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18th July 2023 
 

Yarnfield School uniform 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As discussed in the recent parent phase meetings there will be greater emphasis and a higher 
expectation that all children wear the correct uniform. We want our uniform to reflect the ‘Pride 
and Progress’ we as a school have been focusing on and striving for in recent years. A well 
thought out school uniform can play an important role in creating an inclusive school 
community and fostering a sense of belonging.  
 
As of Wednesday 6th September, all pupils will be expected to wear school uniform as listed 
below. There will be no variations on the items listed below and please note that from 
September your children must wear a royal blue sweatshirt or sweat cardigan that has the 
current school logo (the same as on this letter).     
 
Please take a moment to look at the uniform items that your child will need to wear in school 
and for PE. The logo sweatshirt or cardigan can be purchased from Midland School Wear in 
Acocks Green. The PE items can be purchased from most shops which sell children’s clothes 
including Matalan, Pep and co and most large supermarkets.  
 
School Uniform  
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PE Kit 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding school uniform, please do not hesitate to contact 
myself or a member of the leadership team.  

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring your child comes to 
school in the correct uniform.  We look forward to seeing all our children in the right, 
smart uniform in September. 

 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Davinder Jandu 
 
Principal  
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